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June 6, 2022 

Councilmember Kevin de León, District 14 

Councilmember Gil Cedillo, District 1 

Mr. Vince Bertoni, Director, City Planning 

200 N. Spring Street 

Los Angeles, CA 90012 

Re: DTLA 2040 Community Plan 

Dear Councilmembers de León and Cedillo & Mr. Bertoni,  

We greatly appreciate the public engagement your offices have done to support the public’s consideration 
of the DTLA 2040 Community Plan over the course of its development.  

As additional studies are currently underway regarding inclusionary zoning, adaptive reuse, live/work 
policies and job retention in the Fashion District, we ask that you continue to provide for strong public 
engagement by establishing a 45-day review period of all forthcoming studies as well as the Final EIR 
before the plan is scheduled for consideration by the City Council’s Planning and Land Use Management 
(PLUM) Committee. This will provide certainty and clarity for the public to offer comments on this 
important plan.  

Thank you for your commitment to DTLA. We look forward to our continued work together.  

Sincerely,  

Jessica Lall 

President & CEO  

Central City Association of Los Angeles 

 

Cc: Councilmember Marqueece Harris-Dawson, Chair, PLUM Committee 

 

 


